
Miss Wilkie and Mrs Rossall
will be working in Oak Class 
Monday to Friday. 

• PE is on a Wednesday.

• Tuck Shop is on a Friday

• Your child needs to bring in a water 
bottle filled with water every day. 
They can have juice at lunchtime. 

• Please check Class Dojo regularly to 
keep up to date with the latest 
information and updates from the 
school and our class

Reading
This half term we will be reading The Invasion of Crooked Oak by 
Dan Smith as a class which is a dyslexia friendly sci-fi adventure 
story with a strong environmental theme and diverse cast of 
characters.

Writing
Our writing lessons will be based around the book Escape from 
Pompeii by Christina Balit and will include the children writing a 
historical narrative, a diary entry and poetry. 

Math Math topics this half term include: place value, addition and 
subtraction, multiplication and division, fractions, and statistics. 

Science In science, the children will be looking at light including how it 
travels and how the eye works. 

Topics
This half term we will be focusing on the Romans in history 
including making Roman shields. We will also create some still life 
paintings in art and design a toy in computing.

Who’s Who!

A Peek At What We Are Learning

Important Things 
To Remember
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This half term’s Values
Wk 1: Trust and Respect
Wk 2: Hope
Wk 3: Cooperation
Wk 4: Honesty
Wk 5: Positivity
Wk 6: Tolerance and Kindness

If your child has been showing the week’s value at home, please send in a 
Dojo message so we can put them forward for a home nomination. 


